
There is a lot of financial resources being paid by the government.  That money paid to the 
people is to assure their finances are disrupted as little as possible. 
 
The tenants should use the relief package to stay current with their rent.  Some tenants 
understand their responsibility, others will take advantage of the “free money” and will not use it 
for the intended purpose. 
 
Although I am sympathetic of the struggles ahead, I know the money is available and the rent 
should be paid. 
 
If you would like specific information regarding the relief package, please contact me directly. 
 
JoAnn Shotola, CPA 
 
Shotola & Hale CPAs LLC 
975 Wiillagillespie Road 
Eugene, Oregon  97401 
541 484-6693  fax 541 484-6809 
 


